
CHRIST CHURCH (CHURCH OF ENGLAND) INFANT SCHOOL & NURSERY 

            Newsletter 13 –14th March 2025 
                                            

        ‘Grow and Learn together in the presence of God’  

                                                     

Kindness Love Honesty Perseverance  Respect Friendship 

Year 2 Great Fire of London Workshop   

Last week, Year 2 thoroughly enjoyed their Great Fire of London Workshop, which was an 

incredible experience for our students. The interactive nature of the workshop truly brought their 

learning to life, reinforcing their understanding in a fun and engaging way.  

I am also thrilled to share some fantastic feedback we received from the Freshwater Theatre 

Company. They commended our Year 2 children on their impeccable behaviour, noting their 

manners, listening skills, and respect throughout the workshop. It’s always wonderful to receive 

such positive reinforcement, and I could not be prouder of our students and how they represent 

our school.  

Thank you for your contributions which allow these events to take place.  

Thought for the fortnight 

This half term, our focus is Honesty 

‘And you will know the truth, and the truth will make you free’ 

JOHN 8:32 

 

 

 



 

World Book Day 2025 

Wow! What an incredible World Book Day we had! It was wonderful to see the children and staff dressed 

up so creatively. A huge thank you to everyone for your efforts and hard work in making the day so special. 

 The children had a wonderful time exploring a variety of texts, sharing their personal favourites, and 

expressing their love for reading. It was lovely to see their passion for books.  

I also want to extend my gratitude to all who participated in the World Book Day Character Egg 

Competition. The creativity displayed was exceptional! Well done to everyone involved - it was tricky to 

select only two winners from each class.  

Thank you again for your support. Please continue to encourage our children’s love for reading! 

 Don’t forget our Love to Read Readathon is running until 31st March.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception School Crossing Patrol Visit 
 

Earlier this week, our Reception children had a wonderful visit from the School Crossing Patrol Team as 

part of their ‘People Who Help Us’ topic. The children learned valuable lessons about road safety and 

the important role that crossing patrols play in keeping our community safe. 

 

 

Parking   

We would like to remind everyone about the importance of considerate parking in our community. 

When parking, please ensure that you do not obstruct access to driveways and footpaths for our 

neighbours. This consideration helps maintain a safe environment for everyone.  

Additionally, we kindly request that parents refrain from driving up Shaw Lane unless it is an 

emergency. This measure is in place to ensure the safety of all individuals in the area.  

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates – New dates are highlighted in green 

Tuesday 18th March  KS1 (Year 1 and Year 2) Water Safety Assembly led by The Canal and River 
Trust 

Friday 21st March  Red Nose Day – Children are invited to come to school and nursery wearing red 

Friday 4th April Reception Fabulous Finale Day – further information to follow via Dojo 

Wednesday 9th April Spring Term Reports distributed to parents 

Thursday 10th April Easter Service in church @ 11:00am Reception to lead– all parents are invited 
to attend 

Friday 11th April Children break up for the Easter holiday @ 3:30pm 

Monday 14th April – Friday 25th April: Easter Holiday 

Monday 28th April Children return to school and Nursery 
Y2 move to Juniors 

Monday 5th May  May Day  

Friday 23rd May  Children break up for May Half Term @ 3:30pm 

  

Monday 2nd June INSET DAY – SCHOOL AND NURSERY CLOSED TO ALL  PUPILS 

Tuesday 3rd June Children return to school and Nursery  

 

Polite Reminder Regarding Home Time dismissal  

We understand that home time can be a busy period as parents and children exit the premises.  

We kindly ask that everyone remains patient and vigilant during this time, keeping an eye out for the 

younger children who may be trying to navigate the steps. Your attentiveness will help ensure a safe 

and smooth exit for everyone involved. Thank you for your continued support. 



Please find below the new ABM menu  

New ABM Menu Week 1 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABM Menu Week 2 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ABM Week 3 



 

 


